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The City of 
Niagara Falls 
Canada 

Planning & Development Department 

431 O Queen Street 
P.O. Box 1023 
Niagara Falls, ON L2E 6X5 

Doug Darbyson 
Director 

- -

web site: www.city.niagarafalls.on.ca 

Tel: 
Fax: 
E-mail: 

REGISTERED MA 11, 

Mr. Richard Moorhouse 
Ontario Heritage Foundation 
10 Adelaide Street East . -- -- - ' -

Toronto, ON MSC 1J3 

Dear Mr. Moorhouse: 

(905) 356-7521 
(905) 356-2354 
nfplan@city.niagarafalls.on.ca 

January 27, 1999 

Re: Notice of Withdrawal of Notice of Intention to Designate 
Former Bright's Winery, 4887 Dorchester Road, Niagara Falls 

Please be advised that the City ofNiagara Falls Council, at its meeting of January 25, 1999, passed 
a motion to withdraw the Notice of Intention to Designate the fo11ner Bright's Winery at 4887 
Dorchester Road. Designation is no longer to be pursued under Part IV of the Ontario Heritage Act. 
In accordance with the requirements of the Ontario Heritage Act, the attached notice will be 
published in the Niagara Falls Review on Saturday, January 30, 1999. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

AH:tc 
Attach. 
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Flt .E: S:\HISTORY\INV\HRP.48\Withdrawltr.wpd 

Yours truly, 

Alex Herlovitch 
Deputy Director of Planning & Development 
Ext. 4231 

Working Together to Serve Our Community 
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In the matter of the Ontario Heritage Act, RSO 1990 

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL OF NOTICE OF 
INTENTION TO DESIGNATE 

Take Notice that the Council of the Corporation of the City ofNiagara Falls has withdrawn the 
Notice of Intention to Designate the property, lands and buildings, being the 

fon11er Bright' s Winery at 4887 Dorchester Road, Niagara Falls 
as a property of architectural and/or historic interest under Part IV of the Ontario Heritage Act. 

Dated this 30th day of January 1999 E. C. Wagg, City Clerk 
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